
The Bishop’s School, Camp

Pre-Primary



Earth Day is like our planet’s birthday. World 

Earth Day is celebrated on the 22nd of April 

every year. But the Pre-Primary department of 

the Bishop’s School celebrated Earth Day on 

the 13th of April 2022.

We must celebrate the Earth on                                       

Earth Day but protect the earth every day.                             

The little ones were filled with excitement and curiosity as they 

participated in planting a few seeds along with their teachers. 

The children were made to understand the importance of 

Mother Earth and how we must preserve her. We should try 

and plant trees, keep wet waste and dry waste separate so that 

we can make way for easy decomposition. 



We should try to implement the 3 R rule, that is 

Re-use        Re-cycle       Reduce 

Children were also educated about the harmful effects of using plastic. A video was 

shown to the children on the topic “Care for the Earth” which was very informative. The 

theme for this year was “Invest in our planet”. 



The best revolution is the green revolution because it will save our Mother Earth. The 

children also learnt that planting more trees helps to keep the ecological Balance and 

protects the environment.

-Mrs. Milka Thomas

Asst Teacher LKG A

The little ones were told to be 

environment lovers and not haters. 
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